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Senate Committee on Education 

900 Court St NE, HR B 

Salem, OR 97301 

 

Chair Dembrow, Vice Chair Weber and Members of the Committee: 

 

I am writing to support SB 1075. 

 

Research explicitly links a strong school library program with increased student 

achievement and graduation rates, which is why I support OLA's request to require 

ODE to work towards bringing school librarians back into all of Oregon's schools.  

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. I urge you to pass SB 1075. 

 

Sincerely,  

Heather Millehrer-Huerta (parent, educator) 


